
Caltrans wants input on Hwy.
50 bridge
Caltrans has scheduled an open house for May 21 to gather
public  comments  on  alternatives  for  a  bridge  project  on
Highway 50 over Echo Summit.

Caltrans is considering five alternatives, including replacing
the bridge in one construction season by closing Highway 50
for up to 90 days, replacing it in two seasons with a full
highway closure of up to 50 days, replacing the bridge in two
seasons with one-way traffic control, or rehabilitating the
existing bridge in two seasons with a full highway closure of
up to 50 days.

The bridge, which is located seven miles west of South Lake
Tahoe, was built in 1938 and is showing signs of wear. The
project is currently in the environmental documentation phase.

The meeting will be at the at CCC center in Meyers from 6-8pm.
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